## Newsletter

Maple Class

Friday

Please remember to send in your child's swimming kit on Monday 9th June if you have not done so already.

We are able to dry kits at school but cannot wash them so please let us know if you would like us to send the kit home each week or keep them in school for the whole 7 weeks.

We have had a great first week back in Maple Class.

We have really enjoyed the start of our new Learning time topic, from head to toe.

We have had lots of different dressing up and small world resources to practice our role play skills.

We have a new member of staff joining our team until the summer, meet Mrs Kushte

Maple team is now Miss Danes, Miss Middleton, Miss Lau, Miss Cavanagh, Mrs Kushte and Miss Baker at lunch times.

